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March11, 2010
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project – Your File EB-2009-0425
I have just reviewed Board Staff Interrogatories to Hydro One and wish to make a clarification in respect of Interrogatory #16. Section 3 of my letter of March 4, 2010, headed “REMOVING THE EXISTING TOWER LINE” reads as follows (emphasis added):

“It is our understanding that the existing tower line is more than 50 years old and may require replacement in the foreseeable future. Therefore, it seems to us that Hydro One is missing an appropriate opportunity to remove the existing tower line and install this and the other 2 cable circuits underground as part of a single project, with significant long term cost savings.”
I did not suggest that only the tower nearest 400 Summerhill Avenue be removed.
Yours truly,
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